ARECIBO OBSERVATORY

The William E. Gordon Telescope
The Angel Ramos Foundation Visitor Center



February 14, 2014

Mr. Clifton G. Moor Bromo Communications, Inc. gil@bromocommunications, Inc.

Re: BNPL-20131112BFY

Dear Clifton G. Moor:

Thank you very much for the copy of your FCC application sent to us in accordance with the Puerto Rico Coordination zone agreements. We have considered the technical aspects of your application and find that your installation/path originating in Moca is unlikely to cause harmful interference to the passive use of the Radio Astronomy bands at the Observatory. We therefore have no objection to your proposed installation.

Sincerely yours,

Angel M. Vázquez Spectrum Manager

AV:ws

Cc: PRCZ files [File #001402024]

